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News Release – For Immediate Release 
  

National Public Health Week 
 

 
MOUNT GILEAD, OH-April, 3rd 2017 
 
Morrow County Health district is excited to participate in the National Public Health Week April 3rd-9th 
2017. During National Public Health week we join together to enhance public health awareness within 
our community and promote the obligations and duties of public health.  
 
As Morrow County’s public health agency we are working tirelessly to improve the health and well-being 
of this community. Morrow County Health District offers a wide variety of services to benefit you. From 
Help Me Grow home-visiting to restaurant food inspections we are working to improve the quality of life 
for all residents. 
 
Morrow County Health District would like to extend an invitation to all Morrow County residents and 
community partners to join us in celebrating public health and move to creating the healthiest nation by 
2030.  As part of this year’s campaign Morrow County Health District will be leading the charge for 
residents to get active and eat healthy. We realize that your days are busy and it can be difficult to 
squeeze in a healthy snack, so we are going to help you out! Throughout the week you will be able to find 
free fresh fruit supplied by us at the following locations: Morrow County Health District waiting rooms, 
Job and Family services, and the County Courthouse.  
 
Please take this week as an opportunity to look at what health goals you would like to make for you and 
your family. Will you start a family stepping challenge? Try some new healthy recipes? Do you have some 
great ideas for healthy living that you want to share? Post on our Facebook Page what you plan to do this 
week and #nationalpublichealthweek, we want to see your progress!  
 
For more information about Morrow County Health District services please visit 
www.morrowcountyhealth.org or www.facebook.com/MorrowCountyHD  
 
For more information about National Public Health week please visit: www.nphw.org  
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